
October 2020  

From the Volunteer Team... 

HOC News: Volunteer Restrictions 

IPCC Greeters a High Need 

Volunteers under age 

60 are in high need to 

fill our IPCC greeter/

screener role. Help  

make a great first im-

pression to visitors and 

support the safety of 

HOC staff and patients 

at the Anderson, Blue Ash and Hamilton 

IPCC.  Call (513) 246-9168 to be included 

in the greatest needs email for each IPCC. 

Rebecca Almeu 
Nick Athans 
Janice Bauer 
Dorrit Beelen 
Jeanie Champlin 
Amy Costello 
Nancy Costello 
Phyllis Desch 
Susan Dickey 
D.M. Evans 
Barbara Gurren 
Addie Kern 
Tracie Laughlin 
Angela Liu 
Lauren McBeath 
Susan Mellinger 
Kylie Montgomery 

Paige Murdock 
Susan Oldfield 
Semi Ozarslan 
Dominic Pham 
Amanda Powell 
Adrienne Ritter 
Katie Schmidt 
Kateri Schoettinger 
Kendall Smith 
Peyton Wray 

Wishing everyone a lovely fall!  

We miss you. Please be safe and stay healthy!  

Lori, Nancy, Bridget, Michele, Patti and Judy  
New Volunteers  

Flu Shots Due 

Nov 6th  

Forget Me Nots  - Next Pick Up November 6th  

Forget Me Nots next pick up 

November 6th 

We appreciate all the feedback 

from our first round of deliveries 

and have incorporated many of 

your suggestions into plans for November. Some ZIP codes are avail-

able if you would like to sign up to help with deliveries. To sign up 

visit www.signupgenius.com/go/FMNNovember or call (513) 246-

9168. In addition to the “Thinking of You” gift bags we are delivering 

every veteran in our care a special gift in recognition of their service.  

We appreciate your help in covering all zipcodes for homecare pa-

tients. They have really appreciated the expressions of support!  



Furry Friend Retires  

Save the Date: November 13th 10:00am -11:00am  

Special ZOOM meeting for TriHealth Volunteers 
On November 13th, Dr. Kevin Joseph, TriHealth 
Chief Medical Officer, will answer your questions 
about COVID-19.  Hear from Dr. Joseph the latest 
“Inside” information on the virus and local trends. 
Email your questions for Dr. Joseph in advance to 
lori_asmus@trihealth.com  

Lori Asmus, Manager, Volunteer and Holistic Services (513) 503-5156 

Judy Russell, Office Coordinator  (513) 246-9168 

Nancy Carroll, Volunteer Coordinator (East) (513)  509-3746 

Bridget Lewis, Volunteer Coordinator (Central) (513) 919-7549 

Michele O’Donnell, Volunteer Coordinator (North) (513) 378-9068 

Patti Stiger-Roeckner, Volunteer Coordinator (West) (513) 830-3127 

Volunteer Department   

(513) 246-9168 

HOCVolunteers@trihealth.com  

Connie Conlon and Dulce stopped by 
the East IPCC to say a fond farewell to 
friends and HOC staff. Dulce is having 
to hang up his collar due to health is-
sues. We thank him for his 8 years of 
volunteer service. Dulce, you have 
brought so much joy to those in our 
care! Thank you and we wish you a 
wonderful retirement!  

Blue Ash IPCC Spruce Up 

Thank you  Thurs-
day Flower Volun-
teers Carolyn, Ju-
dy, Phyllis and Su-
san for sprucing up 
the pots! 

EPIC is Raising the BAR on HOC Care  

HOC is upgrading this month to 

EPIC.  Most hospital systems 

use EPIC including TriHealth 

and we are excited to be the 

first hospice in Cincinnati to 

use.  

EPIC will allow us to more 

seamlessly transition patient 

information from other medi-

cal providers creating a better 

patient and family experience. 

This project has been a BIG 

undertaking with over 500 staff 

members to train.  

In addition, to training and 

helping with data entry, the 

Volunteers Services team has 

been working to ensure every-

one has a nice lunch each day 

that was sponsored by the Be-

thesda Foundation. Additional-

ly, we are hosting daily BARs to 

create some positive energy 

(all non-alcoholic of course!) 

We’ve had popcorn bars, aro-

matherapy bars, coffee bars, 

yogurt bars, art bars, float bars 

and salsa bars. So much FUN 

and the HOC team has appreci-

ated!!! 

Bridget Lewis and Barbara Berenz 
serve as coffee bartenders to HOC 
Team Members.  

 

Canine Caper  - October 30th 

HOC Pet Therapy dogs will gather for a  
socially distant event and puppy parade 

around the windows of the Blue Ash IPCC.   
Space is Limited.  

Advance Registration Required  
To RSVP call (513) 2346-9168  

Friday, October 30th 10am-11am 
Blue Ash IPCC Parking Lot 


